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Mr. President, 
 
The delegation of Peru appreciates the convening of this meeting, held 
by Sudan in its capacity as President of the 18th Meeting of States 
Parties to the Convention on the Prohibition of Anti-Personnel Mines. 
 
We also thank the presence of the State Minister for Foreign Affairs 
of Sudan and the Parliamentary Vice-Minister for Foreign Affairs of 
Japan, and for their remarks this afternoon. 
 
I am pleased to report that in response to the call for this pledging 
conference, just as in previous years, the Government of Peru, a 
developing country, contributed days ago CHF 2,680 to the 
Implementation Support Unit (ISU), as a sign of our recognition for 
their work, led by Mr. Juan Carlos Ruan, and of my country’s long-
lasting commitment to the Ottawa Treaty and the Oslo Action Plan. 
 
I thank Mr. President. 
 


